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Administrative Affairs Council

MEETING MINUTES
Friday, March 21, 2014
9:00 a.m., Admin Board Room

The following were present: Dr. Tim, Kirk (Chair), Carl Blake, Devyn Brakeman, Bruce Hankins, Graham Peterson, Becky Riggs, Heath Waldrop,  Carol Modica-Smith (Recorder)

Member(s) not present:  
Ann Southall 

Dr. Kirk called the meeting to order at 9:00 a.m., and asked Bruce Hankins to send February minutes for edit/approval.

New Business

· Devyn Brakeman discussed adding trip optimizer and travel mileage reimbursement information to APM. 
Action:  Will complete form and submit to Dr. Kirk to move forward with this.


Standing Committee Reports

Administrative Technology Advisory Committee – Chair: Dr. Tim Kirk

· Dr. Kirk reported that beacons are in place, and blue phones should arrive by March 24, 2014.  
· APM Policy 2.04 Use of Tobacco Products. Policy currently does not address vapor cigarettes or other smokeless tobacco products.  
· Propose that new wording be incorporated to include various other tobacco products.
· Committee agrees to go forward with including new language in APM.


	Facilities, Energy, and Safety – Chair:  Graham Peterson

· Went through Clery Act Compliance Manual line by line.
· Several amendments were incorporated into the document.
· Graham moved to vote to approve the document as amended.
· Devyn seconded and all agreed to send the document forward to the Strategic Planning Council




Emergency Response Team (ERT) – Chair: VPFA

· No Report

	Staff Development – Chair:  Becky Riggs

· No Report.


Adjournment

Adjourned 10:00 a.m.

Submitted by:  Carol Modica-Smith
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